PADBC-NEWSLETTER

28 Aug 2021

Peace Arch Duplicate Bridge Club is very happy to announce that we are returning to Elgin Hall on the **14 Sep 2021 for an 11 A.M.** game.

To ensure the well-being of everyone, the rules and guidelines of the Health Authority will be strictly followed.

REQUIREMENTS OF OUR MEMBERS TO FACILITATE THE OPENING

- 1) Proof of double vaccination—Send a photo of vaccination card when registering or bring it along on game day.
- 2) If you have any flu-like symptoms, you will not be able to play.
- 3) Use hand sanitizer when entering Elgin Hall by the parking lot door.
- 4) For the first week, <u>"pre-registration"</u> will be required as the game is limited in size. Send me an email <u>jackjohn5225@gmail.com</u> or call (604) 679-0414. Advise if you need a stationary position (N/S). You will get a confirmation. Even if you don't have a partner yet, please register. You can change your registration at any time.
- 5) Each player will retain their bidding box as they move from table to table. If you wish to retain a bidding box week to week, you can sign one out, take it home and maintain it. If it gets lost or damaged, the cost will be \$20.00.
- 6) For the first week, we will not be providing any food, coffee or tea. You will have to bring your own.
- 7) Cost will be \$8.00 (reduced from \$10.00) because we are not providing refreshments.

8) Masks to be worn.

The rules from the Health Authorities is in constant flux and the club is closely monitoring them to be in total compliance.

WEDNESDAY EVENING GAME

The game (Wed 7 P.M.) will continue to be held on BBO. We could use a few more players.

NOTE

The club is moving to a new website, so please bookmark it for future reference and updates.

https://www.bridgewebs.com/peacearchdbc/

The Tuesday game on BBO will be suspended starting 14 September. We will review this policy after a couple of weeks.

Duplicatelite is also opening on the 13 September for a Monday, Wednesday and Thursday game starting at 10:15 AM.

This past 18 months have been taxing on everyone and we wish to thank our members for their continued support and understanding.